Hello Parents of Grade Five Students:

During the last week of school, we will be having Farewell Days for our grade five students. 
As a team we have decided to make it student centered and celebrate them a little bit each day.
Monday, June 20th – Grade Five students will be going to Get Active for some fun activities
Tuesday, June 21st – Grade Five Showcase and outside activities in the afternoon
Wednesday, June 22nd – Our staff will be celebrating individual students with certificates in their classrooms along with cupcakes and a school wide parade.  
You are welcome to join us at 11:15 on the back playground for a dance party,  (weather permitting) beginning at 11:15 till 11:50. Families are more than welcome to attend and take their own photos of students with their teachers and classmates.
Thursday, June 23rd – We will be providing students with the opportunity to participate in some fun Science, Art, Physical Education activities.
Friday, June 24th- Last Day of School (spending some time in their classrooms and saying one final good-bye)
Historically, we have had a formal recognition assembly in the gymnasium.  This year we would like students to have the opportunity to have a little bit of fun and activity each day as they say farewell to Royal Road School and move on to bigger and better things.  
